
Oaksford, Jacqueline 
A <Jacqueline.Oaksford@seattle.gov>

Wed,
Nov 30,

2022,
3:30 PM

to Shava, Tom, Charles, me, Chris, Barb

Hello, All
 
I realize upon review of management approval, that I may have misspoken about the 50% 
facility fee reduction’s eligibility to be further reduced through public benefit. I will recheck with
management about their decision.
 
In the meantime, I would move forward with the assumption that the 50% facility fee is firm, 
and cannot be reduced further.
 
I greatly apologize for potentially miscommunicating in the meeting. I will get the facts as 
quick as possible so that you can move forward with the best information possible.
 
Best,
 

 

Jacqueline Oaksford, CPRP     (she/her)
OOC Senior Recreation Program Coordinator
City of Seattle, Seattle Parks and Recreation
Office: 206-233-3746
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